
July 21, 2024

Pat called the meeting to order at 1:42 PM

Bob led the pledge of allegiance

Pat thanked Steve and Annette for hosting the meeting which was held at Franks Italian 
Restaurant.

Toni announced the July birthdays and anniversaries due to Arlene not attending the 
meeting

Steve went over the treasure report

Toni read the June minutes

Donna went over CTCI news— Donna stated she received no answer to her email from 
Chuck Thompson, Garrett Shropshire or Brian Carron, Donna 
sent copy of email to region 1 director John Knapp, Darcy Knapp 
responded

Julie did the Sunshine report, cards were sent to Joan Notar, 
Joan Mcmillan, Rich Martin, George Gayet and a thinking of you 
to Walter

Paul S. stated he is working on the newsletter, send what you 
would like in it

Pat website no changes, watching it every few days

Paul S. Facebook, nothing new

Paul A. membership, no new prospects



Picnic— 40 people responded, waiting for a few more to respond, 
all the paper work was submitted

Pat ask if anyone wanted to say anything

Julie stated that she and Mike Peril are working on a fall cruise

Steve Schmidt asked how can we make CTCI a better 
organization, Rich stated run for Region 1 director

50/50 was won by Steve Schmidt in the amount of $50

Pat adjourned the meeting at 2:11 PM


